
All, I have taken a bit of time to explain the concept of the entry changes to ensure that the 
track league can continue and mitigate the rising costs we all face.  One of the challenges is 
ensuring that we have a minimum number of riders to break even, also we have specific time 
frames to ensure we get the paper work ready for the race.

The cost to enter the track league has been increased a small amount, this is to mitigate the 
increased costs of track hire and running costs.

The changes will reward the early entry and is designed to change behaviours of pre entry.

Entry before 
Midnight on 
the Tuesday

Wednesday – Saturday 
4pm

Saturday 4pm – 
Monday – EOL 
pricing

Youth, Junior and 
Sprinters

£14 £16 £20

Senior and 
Masters groups

£15 £17 £20

So to avoid paying any extra late entry fees please enter in advance of any cost increases 

Most of the British Cycling Track leagues are around £12.50 to £15.00 so the cost to enter on 
time is competitive also half of those leagues are outdoor leagues.

If you are still reading the costs can go down if rider numbers increase enough or we find a 
sponsor, that pays enough to allow this to happen.

Paul.


